Pre-School Newsletter

Our topic in class is Space. We are going to create rockets in class this week, we will be using shapes, various media and materials communicating their ideas and introducing new vocabulary.
 
Learning Intentions linked to topic:
 
· Name the shapes they use to create their rocket. 
· Construct and join using available resources. 
· Decision making and problem solving. 
 
Letter sound is ‘U.’ 
 
Our word wall has one more word added they are: 

A, To, It, I, In, And, Was, The, Of, We, Had. 
 
These words can be found in the high frequency booklet that you are using with your children at home to support speech. 

Thank you for your donations of fruit and voluntary contributions towards snack. 
                                                                
Reminders 
We have children in our setting with severe Nut allergies. Please check the labels of items that you put into your children's lunch box. Anything which may contain even traces of nuts will be returned home to you. 

We will hold our coffee mornings monthly the date will be on your newsletters and Facebook. We are looking for parents to be on our parent committee board, if you are interested could you give your name to Mrs Plowman. 

Next coffee morning will be 20th of May 10am till 12 o'clock.

Sports day will be on the 23rd of June 10am till 12 o'clock, for those leaving to go to school. We are holding this event on our inset day school will be closed. 

I can now confirm the date for the Graduation is going to be 14th of July. 

Mrs Isobel Edwards head of pre-school & nursery. 

 

